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Summer 1  

Welcome 

Hello everyone and welcome back. We hope that everyone has had a lovely break and lots of Easter chocolate. Thank 

you to those who have attended parent meetings/phone calls recently or joined us for our Spring Parents Day/Evening. It 

was lovely meet/catch up with you and discuss your child’s learning and progress. We look forward to welcoming the chil-

dren back and hitting the ground running, whether that be continuing topics or starting new ones. We have lots to look for-

ward to. As always, myself, Miss Horoszczak and Mrs Williams want to support your child the best way we can so if you do 

need to contact us, we will be available on the door in the morning and after-school.  

Dates  

22.4.25—Children return to school. This is a PE day.  

28.4.25—Class photo day 

13.5.25—Mountain Rescue Visit in school  

22.5.25—Family Quiz Night  

23.5.25—Y5 trip to Civic Hall for Royal Exchange  

23.5.25—Children finish school for half-term break  

A date will follow for a parents session for our Y5 trip to     

Whitby.  

PE 

PE is on a Tuesday morning and on a Wednesday 

afternoon. Children need to come to school in their 

PE kit. Our Kit consists of black shorts/bottoms, white t

-shirt, PE hoodie and black trainers. Also, 

please remember no earrings on PE days.  

Homework 

Maths 

Children will receive Maths homework, 

which will be  a paper based half arithmetic paper. This 

will be handed in on a Monday and expected back in 

the following week. The homework shouldn't take long-

er than 15-20 minutes and covers learning that has tak-

en place in the classroom so can be accessed inde-

pendently. Please make sure that homework is com-

pleted in pencil.  

Dojo points will be added for those children who com-

plete this homework on time. There is a homework club 

at lunchtime, where children can go to complete any 

incomplete homework. 
 
Reading 

Children need to read their book to develop fluency. 

We will change the books as and when the children 

are ready.  Please log reading on the GoRead app.  

Communication 

Please make sure that you are signed up to Class Dojo for class and whole school 

updates! 

 

You can see what we are up to on our Twitter page @BradleyGreenPA. Look out for our 

#BradleyGreenY5 hashtag!  

Curriculum  

We will be moving on to Geography this half-term, 

where our topic will be mountains. We will be looking 

at what mountains are, the different types, how to 

locate as well as learning about Mountain safety.  

In Science, we will be continuing looking at Living 

things and their habitats.  

In RE, we will be continuing our topic of ‘if God is eve-

rywhere, why go to a place of worship?’  

In Art, we will be looking at creating animated set de-

sign.  

In PSHE, we will be continuing with our ‘My Happy 

Mind’ projects as well as looking at our ‘Health and 

Well-being topics’.  


